Circular No: 226 15.02.2021 Shift to Distance learning

Dear Parents,

In view of the present scenario with increase in cases of COVID in the surrounding areas and for ensuring the health and safety of all stakeholders, the school has taken the following decision in consent with the Ministry of Education.

The school (including staff) will shift to 100% distance learning with effect from tomorrow, 16th February until further notice.

With kind regards,

Saleema Mahmoodi

Principal

أولياء الامور الأعزاء،

في ظل السيناريو الحالى مع زيادة حالات الاصابة الايجابية في المناطق المحيطة ولضمان صحة وسلامة جميع أصحاب المصلحة ، اتخذت المدرسة القرار التالي بموافقة وزارة التربية والتعليم.

ستتحول المدرسة (بما في ذلك الموظفون) إلى التعلم عن بعد بنسبة 100٪ اعتبارًا من الغد ، 16 فبراير حتى إشعار آخر.

مع أطيب التحيات،

سليمة محمودي